Date________

To

Department of Agriculture,
Government of Brazil.
Sir,

Sub.:   
Issue of Public Health Veterinary Certificate  – Reg.

1.
We introduce ourselves as one of the largest importers and traders in raw materials and ingredients for cosmetic products, pharmaceutical formulations, food products, etc., 
2.
We import these raw materials and ingredients from various countries such as _____________________________. Our turnover during the last Financial Year in India is __________________. 
3.
One of the products imported by us is Whey Protein, which is a dairy product. We have identified various suppliers from your country and they are prepared to export to us huge quantities of whey protein as per our requirements. 
4.
For import into India, such goods are necessarily to be accompanied by Public Health Veterinary Certificate as whey protein is a dairy product and as per Regulations in force in India such certificates confirming various parameters as prescribed by the Government Authorities needs to be issued from the Exporting Country for permitting entry of these goods into India. 
5.
One of the suppliers in Brazil, who has shown interest to supply whey protein to us, has forwarded us a sample certificate, which is likely to be issued by your Government. A copy of the said Certificate is enclosed as Annexure-1 to this representation. 

6.
The Indian Government Authorities require additional information of various aspects in respect of whey protein and we are enclosing a sample certificate, which will cover various characteristics of the product that need to be mentioned in the certificate to be issued by the Exporting Country as Annexure-2 to this representation. 

7.
Such a certificate covering all aspects and containing the information required by the Indian Authorities will greatly help us to clear whey protein consignments supplied from your country from Indian Customs. 
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8.
Smooth trade in whey protein in huge quantities as required by us will be mutually beneficial to the industries in both the countries and ultimately to both the Brazilian and Indian Governments.
9.
Considering the above, we would request you to examine whether a Public Health Veterinary Certificate covering information on various aspects as mentioned in the certificate in Annexure-2 can be issued by the Brazilian Authorities.

10.
Issue of such a certificate will go a long way in boosting the trade between the countries and for which, we will be grateful to the Brazilian Government.

11.
We eagerly await your response with regard to the above request.   
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

For M/s.Scope Ingredients Pvt. Ltd.,

Encl.: As above

